
FIX MEDICARE. 
Promote Access to  
Medicare Physicians.

Medicare cuts could 
jeopardize timely  
access to doctors. 

The federal government has 
imposed drastic cuts on 
physician payments in the 
Medicare program, which 
threaten physician practices and 
hinder patient access to care.   

Because of Congressional 
inaction at the end of last year, 
a new round of devastating 
Medicare physician payment 
cuts went into effect on 
Jan. 1, 2024. 

If this latest cut is left in place, 
physician Medicare payments 
will have been reduced by almost 
10% in four years. Compared to 
inflation, physicians’ Medicare 
payments have fallen nearly 30% 
over the last two decades.    

The clock  
is ticking. 
If Congress 
doesn’t act 
now, physician 
practice 
viability will 
be harmed and some physicians 
could be forced to close their 
doors for good, or limit the 
Medicare patients they can see, 
leaving patients without access 
to high-quality care. 

You can help!  
Tell Congress to 
fix Medicare now. 
Please urge Congress to stop 
the Medicare cuts and safeguard 
patient access to health care.

Thank you. 

TAKE 
ACTION

texmed.org/MedicareAdvocacy facebook.com/texmed              @texmed    @wearetma     

Use the QR code 
above and send a 

prewritten email to 
your U.S. senator and 

representatives.


